THE CARDINALS’ FORUM

to inaugurate the new year of formation

@ Saint Charles Borromeo Seminary

an annual gathering that advances the academic formation of seminary students and
provides continuing education for the lay faithful about a topic of contemporary concern

(photos by Domenic Mirenda)

August 30, 2018

in the Vianney Hall Auditorium

Young People,
the Faith, and
Vocational Discernment

in preparation for the October 2018 Synod of Bishops

www.synodzma.va




